Do more at
Meadowbrook

Dear Editor,

Indeed we must, “... do our part,” (edi-
torial July 19, 2006) for the environment,
our environment! However, the felling of
56 trees in Meadowbrook Golf Courses’s
forest in Cote St. Luc, runs counter to the
sentiments of your editorial. The trees
were mowed down in a haphazard fashion
and laid waste to an ecosystem which
harbours wildflowers, birds, frogs, foxes
and other wildlife.

In this age of sustainable development,
global climate change. pollution mitiga-
tion and the paucity of natural spaces in
the Montreal area, Fairmont Hotels and
Resorts, the owner of the site, must be
encouraged to restore and renaturahize the
area.

Avrom David Shtern
Green Coalition and
Les Amis de Meadowbrook



